
In order to ensure access to the greatest number of Schenectady County Public Library patrons and residents, we 
ask that patrons adhere to the following guidelines to the greatest extent possible.

Patrons are required to return passes to the SCPL location they took it out from.
Passes are available to Schenectady county residents (18 and older)

who possess a valid Schenectady County library card. 
One pass per family at any one time. 

Passes are first-come, first served; there are no requests or renewals.
Loan period: three days

A replacement fee of $25 will be charged for passes lost or not returned.
Other restrictions may apply based on museum policies.

Museum Pass Program Guidelines:

CURRENT MUSEUM PASSES FOR 2024:

It is HIGHLY RECOMMENDED that you call around to our different branches before 
heading over to see what they have in stock. While Museum Passes cannot be held or 

reserved, it will give you an idea of what is available for that day.
More passes are being added weekly so check back and check our Facebook page!


